From: kristen.m.stone@sybase.com {mailto kristen.m stone@sybase.com]
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2006 5:25 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RO42 and RO43 6601 and 6603 Bay St, Emeryville

e

Hi Donna -

1 spoke with you about a month ago regarding a letter that was sent to Mr.

Thomas Richardson regarding the closure report for the above mentioned properties. When we spoke you mentioned
that it appears your files are missing and you were requesting our help to reconstruct those files 5o we could get this issue
closed once and for all. Our contractor, Erler and Kalinowski went back into their archives and dug up their report and
several of the letters of correspondence. Please send me your mailing address so that | can send you a copy of the CD
containing these files,

We would like to get this matter resolved once and for all.

Regards,

Kristen

Kristen Stone

Lease Administrator / Space Planner

1 Sybase Drive
Dublin, CA 94568

925-236-4298 (p)
925-236-6835 (f)




